
 

Hello 3-Kipling, 

It has been the second week of me not seeing you. I continue to miss each and 

every one of you and hope you are all well, safe and happy.  

How are you getting on with the weekly tasks? I hope you are all enjoying the 

creative tasks and having fun doing them. Remember to stay indoors and not go 

out unnecessarily.  

Try to relax and enjoy the next two weeks with the fun and creative Easter 

activities that have been planned for you.  

I look forward to hearing about how you are getting on. 

Stay safe, 

Mr Anwar 

 

Mr Anwar 

Remember to not go out unnecessarily.  

 

Message of the week: “Believe you 

can and you will!” 
 


